Nortice FrRom THE FAacuLTy SENATE OF THE ScaooL OrF Law
TO THE STUDENTS OF
THE UNIVERSITY OF WEST LOs ANGELES

In response to numerous student inquiries to faculty and staff this Notuce is to
inform the students of recent developments. We hope hereby to alleviate some
of your concerns.

The faculty and staff have, for some time, been extremely concerned about the
management and direction of the University. Therefore, after the- most
extensive deliberations, and with regret, on Thursday, March 24, 2005, the
Faculty Senate of the School of Law, comprising 12 faculty members, including
all full-time faculty, formally notified the Board of Trustees of its concerns and
of its unanimous vote that it has no confidence in the President and the CFO.
Many other faculty and the majority of staff signed in support of the Faculty

Senate’s resolutions.

On April 7, designated faculty and staff representatives met with the Board of
Trustees, the President and CFO, and presented several specific proposals to
the Board for immediate action. The Faculty Senate is currently attempung to
work with the Board to resolve the situation.

The faculty and staff will continue to do all in their power to provide you with
the best possible education.

Dated: April 15, 2005
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Andrew H. Kopkin
Chair, Faculty Senate of the School of Law




